
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

28th January 2021 

 

Good afternoon parents and carers, 

 

I wanted to write and say a huge THANK YOU to you all for everything you are doing at home 

with your children to support their home learning. We really know that it's not easy trying to 

juggle your work commitments and support your children at the same time but everyone is trying 

their best and at the moment that's all we can ask. 

  

A few parents have let us know that their children are beginning to feel the stresses and strains of 

trying to work at home and may be struggling with the amount of work set. If this is the case for 

you, then please don't feel under pressure to complete ALL the work provided. A little bit of work, 

little and often (particularly the English and Maths) is beneficial if the children are feeling under 

pressure. 

  

I also need to let you know that school will be closed to all children (and staff) over the half term 

holiday (Week beginning Monday 15th February) so there will be no home learning during this 

week. This will be another opportunity for the children (and you) to relax and recharge the 

batteries. 

  

Following the news yesterday, we are all really hopeful that the children will start returning to 

school from Monday 8th March, but as yet we don't know the details or what form this return will 

take. I will keep you informed as soon as I know - although the way announcements have been 

made previously you may well know before me! 

  

So, with the 8th March as a possible light at the end of the tunnel I would ask that you keep 

supporting your children as you have been, keep doing the brilliant job you are doing and keep 

supporting the school and its staff by keeping safe and staying at home if possible. 

  

Thanks again, 

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Patrick Mullins 

Headteacher  

 

Woodstone Community Primary School 
Heather Lane, Ravenstone, Leicestershire, LE67 2AH 

Tel: 01530 519473    email: wpsoffice1@woodstone.leics.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mr P Mullins 

Deputy Headteacher: Miss G Clement 
 

Growing together, Learning forever 
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